
 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 

 

Teachers: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject: Reading Date: 17.1.25 

 

Dear parents and children, 

 

Firstly, as KS2 reading lead at St. Peter’s, I would like to thank the PTFA for their donation for new 

books for the school library. Mrs Smith and Mr. Maynard have helped create more room enabling new 

shelves to be added to accommodate the books. Mrs Smith and I have started stamping them and 

putting them on the shelves – which is very exciting.  

 

As always, the children are very proud of their work, and we try to share something with the rest of 

the school if we can. Today we shared some of our geography work with the whole school during 

achievement assembly (look out for photos in next week’s whole school newsletter). The children have 

made models to help them remember the layers of the Earth. They were also able to articulate the 

features of each layer.   

 

This week in geography, we looked at different rocks and identified metamorphic, sedimentary and 

igneous rocks from our extensive school collection. We learned how different rock was used for 

different purposes. Next week we shall learn more about fossils and the lady who spent her life 

looking for fossils on the South coast.  

 

In science we continued to learn about forces and will look at friction next week. In art we drew 

thumbnail drawings of shape, form and pattern in nature and will use them to help create a motif for 

printing in future lessons.  In RE we learned about different forms of prayer in different religions. 

 

PE will continue Monday and Friday, but will move outside on Friday, so a warm outdoor kit will be 

required.  

 

HOMEWORK:  

Linking to our new books, the homework for this week, is to write a book review. Year 3 have a 

worksheet to complete, whereas year 4 have a sample of ideas to write about and they can 

present the review in a create way if they wish.  

 
Kind regards 

 
Mrs. Archer Dytch,  
 

 

 


